
Docket, Hearing

From: Flyntz, Matthew
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 10:45 AM
To: Greg Wilson; Docket, Hearing; Culler, Sara
Subject: RE: Oral statements at the ASLB meeting at the Plantation Inn, Crystal River, Florida

Mr. Wilson,

We are in receipt of your request to speak, but can you please indicate whether you would like to speak during
the 1:00 pm or the 7:00 pm session? Please reply to all when you do so.

Thank you,
Matt Flyntz

Matthew E. Flyntz
Law Clerk, Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike, MS T-3 F23
Rockville, MD 20852
(301) 415-5243
Matthew.Flyntz@nrc.gov

From: Greg Wilson rmailto:wildsailmanaqmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 10:43 AM
To: Docket, Hearing; Flyntz, Matthew; Culler, Sara
Subject: Oral statements at the ASLB meeting at the Plantation Inn, Crystal Rivei

DOCKETED
USNRC

January 5, 2012 (10:45 am)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

r, Florida

Hello Matthew Flyntz and Sara Culler,

I wish to make a oral statement concerning the proposed construction of the two new Nuclear Power Plants in
Levy County, Florida. The location of the two new nuclear power plants is on Florida Nature Coast, one of the
last pristine areas left in Florida. The area is home to many endangered species of plants and animals and the
two nuclear plants with the added growth of management and workers moving to the area will increase the
stress of development to a valuable native habitat.

Thank You,
Greg Wilson
727-239-3724
Wildsailmanna~gmail.com
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